
(THE FOLLOWING NOTICE WAS SENT VIA EMAIL TO REGISTERED LANDSCAPE 

ARCHITECTS WHO WERE ACTIVELY REGISTERED WITH IDPFR PRIOR TO JANUARY 1, 

2020. NOTED BY: ILASLA) 

 

 

Greetings: From: IDFPR Notification <FPR.Notice@illinois.gov> 

Date: Mon, May 23, 2022 at 1:47 PM 

Subject: Landscape Architect Profession Update 

To: _____________________ 

 

A new Landscape Architecture Registration law was signed by the Illinois Governor on August 

6, 2021.  As a result, the use of the title “registered landscape architect” and other iterations are 

once again protected under the new Statute and regulated by official registration issued by the 

Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation (Department).  

As part of the new law, a “grandfather” provision was added to enable the Department to issue a 

new registration - without fee - for those who were actively registered with the Department prior 

to January 1, 2020, when the profession was previously de-regulated in Illinois. 

You are receiving this notice as Department records indicate that you held an active registration 

on the specified date and may qualify for the new registration under the grandfather provision. 

The Rules for the Administration of the Act are currently under legislative review, and once 

adopted, you should receive a separate email with instructions on how to obtain/renew your 

Illinois registration. 
 

If necessary, you may update your contact information here: Online Address Change 

 

Questions regarding this notice may be directed to FPR.DesignUnit@Illinois.gov  

 

Additional information will be posted on the Department website as it becomes available at 

https://www.idfpr.illinois.gov/profs/LandscapeArch.asp    

 

The Department thanks you in advance for your patience as we continue to facilitate the re-

registration of this profession.   

 

Regards,   

Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation 

Division of Professional Regulation 

Design Unit 
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